
 
Brussels, 2 December 2024 

REF: Update of Rev.04 Certificates 

Dear Certification Body representatives, 

 

 

IRIS Certification® has undergone its fourth revision since its inception and is now widely recognized 

throughout the railway industry, including by system integrators, operators, manufacturers, and other key 

stakeholders. 

 

Given its broad adoption, professionals and experts understand that the IRIS Certification® scheme is 

founded on two main pillars: the requirements of ISO 22163 and the IRIS Certification® Performance 

Assessment:2023. 

 

To prevent any confusion between IRIS Certification® and ISO 22163 as a standalone standard, it was 

decided to reference only IRIS Certification® on issued certificates. This decision strengthens IRIS 

Certification®'s position as the leading standard in the railway industry, further supporting its growth and 

influence. 

 

Due to recent feedback from various stakeholders, we have additionally decided to re-introduce the 

product scope text as well as versioning to the certificate. We would like to highlight the three updates to 

the document: 

 

1.  Updated reference: 

 



 
2. Ability to add product scope text which is a limited free text based on IRIS Certification product 

scope template uploaded on the IRIS Portal here (login required): 

 

 
 

 

3. Certificate versioning implemented on the bottom left-hand side of the certificate: 

 

 

All certificates published as from 26 October 2024 will include these updates. Should you wish to actualize 

previously published certificates free of charge, please use the update of certificate process via the IRIS 

Portal by mentioning the comment, “update of certificate template”. 

 

Don’t hesitate to let us know if you have any further questions.  

 

Rachid Irbah, 

IRIS General Manager 

https://www.iris-rail.org/index.php?page=global&content=global_downloads&desc=global_downloads&id=6088

